Michael & Silvia Browne write from Northern Argentina:

Dear Friends: At last it’s ready! Please check out our new-look website at www.michaelandsilvia.com to see our latest news and prayer requests, info about Bible translation, and some photos.
Please pray especially for these key points: 

Give thanks for the arrival of the Toba New Testaments earlier this year, and pray that they will be widely used.

Pray for the ongoing translation of the Bible into Toba: now moving into the Old Testament. For translators Hilario and José working on the Minor Prophets.

Pray for Silvia and the young people to find time to prepare material to present as street drama for evangelism. Also the children’s outreach in the Unión estate (a poor part of Salta with big drugs problems) has been postponed because the hall we were hoping to use is no longer available, and so we’re now looking for a new place.

Many thanks! God bless you! With love in Jesus, Michael.

